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l'. Eore Jou %et started, a few‘notes for
¢

y parents and carers:

All children must be supervised by an adult.

/‘ Please do not walk through the vines and
— refrain from touching them as this could cause
damage.

Whilst we aim to keep all areas of the vineyard "
as tidy as possible, please be aware that the ‘*
terrain could be uneven and you are proceeding [
- at your own risk. The trail is across grass, and
we regret that it may therefore not be suitable *®
for pushchairs or wheelchairs.

The trail is aimed at families with children aged
3-8, but can be enjoyed by all. It should keep
young ones entertained for around 20-25
minutes leaving plenty of time for a rewarding
drink or bite to eat in our Courtyard Restaurant
afterwards.

Please show your completed activity sheet to
the restaurant staff to claim your 10% off pizza
offer (applies Wednesday - Friday, 12-5pm,
only).

We recommend booking a table ahead of time to
avoid disappointment. Taking part in the
Halloween trail does not guarantee a table in
the restaurant.



